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I oppose HB 4079.  Oregonians have been through two years of undue burdens as it 

is, and adding a new and additional tax on us after we are all facing rising prices on 

everything from gas to bread to rent, is not good public policy and will not result in 

positive results for either the people, nor those of you who want our vote!  We do not 

want any new taxes of any kind, regardless of the fact that it may be on only select 

items to begin with.  We all know that eventually you will lower the price points of 

items included in this tax, and you will eventually add more services and products to 

fall under it as well.  We KNOW this because this is what you do!  Do not pass any 

tax on Oregonians.  We are burdened enough!  NO ON THIS BILL! 


